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We seem to have to keep yelling at the top of our lungs trying to protect our beloved 

state and it's health. This bill is an unbelievable attempt to bypass Oregon's SB100 

which so many of us have worked so very hard the past 50 years to protect our state 

land and waters from those who prefer to avoid health and safety and protection of 

the areas that help to keep our ocean waters clean. There is never an end to those 

rushing to avoid our laws and exploit this state. I'm so ashamed of those who 

propose this idea. Why can't our elected officials see what is happening to the world 

around us and behave accordingly. It feels like you are trying your best to further the 

degradation of our state. 


